
 
 

Protecting the public through regulatory excellence. 
2066 Retallack Street,  Regina, SK  S4T 7X5   |   info@crns.ca   |   crns.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Notice of Appeal 

 

A Notice of Appeal has been filed in the matter of the Saskatchewan Registered 
Nurses Association [“SRNA”] now known as the College of Registered Nurses of 
Saskatchewan [“CRNS”] & Jessica J. V. McCulloch RN #0039641 with the 
Saskatchewan Court of Appeal as of October 25, 2023, in regards to the judgment of 
the Honourable Mr. Justice Layh dated September 25, 2023. 

 

 
 
 
 
 


